
NEWSLETTER
T h u r s d a y  1 3 t h  M a r c h  2 0 2 5

S p r i n g  2  T e r mTogether We Can

TERM DATES
  MARCH

 19/3/25 Yr5/6 Basketball
Tournament. Leaving school 12.30pm 

W/C 24/3/25
Parent/Teacher Consultations
26/3/25 FOLS Easter Movie

Afternoon. 3.15pm-5pm. £5/child
27/3/25 Popup library in school

28/3/25 Spring concert-all welcome. 
31/3/25 RockSteady concert. 9.15am.

Arrive at 9.10am for a 9.15am start

 APRIL
2/4/25 Malton School Science Bus 

3/4/25 Non-uniform day
3/4/25 FOLS Chocolate Bingo 

4/4/25 End of term
7-18th Easter break

 21/4/25 Bank holiday
 22/4/25 Start of term

24/4/25 Swimming starts for 
Yrs 3&4

30/4/25 KS2 Cross Country &
Rounders. Leaving school 12.30pm 

MAY
2/5/25 Tea & Talk Event at Leavening
Allotment. Meet at school at morning

drop-off time.
W/C 12/5/25 KS2 SATS Week
22/5/25  FOLS Family Quiz 
5pm-6.30pm. All welcome!

W/C 26/5/25 Half term week

JUNE
W/C 9/6/25 Year 1 Phonics

Screening
12/6/25 Sports Day

18/6/25 Yr3/4 Basketball
Tournament. 1pm start

19/6/25 Reserve Sports Day

JULY
3/7/25 Reports out 

W/C 7/7/25 Transition week.
Children move classes in preparation

for Sept 2025.
11/7/25 End of year show

Performances at 9.30am & 2pm 
16/7/25 Yr 1/2 Summer Sports

Tournament. 1pm start
18/7/25 End of year celebration
assembly followed by rounders &

parents lunch for Yr6 pupils

School Attendance
03 March 2025 - 07 March 2025

Our school weekly attendance was: 94.6% 
This was below the primary national average of 95.6%

Attendance this week so far: 97.6% 
Attendance this term so far: 94.0% 

Hello everyone.
You will have seen that we have been chosen to become an early
adopter school in the pilot of the roll out of free 30 minute breakfast
clubs by the Government. There was a survey sent out last week to
gauge families interest in this and the deadline for this is Monday 17th
March. In order for this pilot to be a success we would strongly
encourage our families to make use of this free provision from 8.05am
until 8.35am. But of course we need to know accurate numbers to
enable us to recruit staff accordingly so filling out the survey is essential
for our planning. There will be a healthy breakfast on offer as well as an
active and engaging activity for all children during this time.
 I appreciate there are families who come in shared taxis and we will try
and work with school transport, specifically Station Taxis, to facilitate
this if we have the interest. 

I would like to share with you some positive feedback I received from a
school leader colleague visiting school last week. They were
overwhelmingly impressed by the culture of 'Belonging' at Leavening.
They commented on the nurturing, mutually respectful and positive
relationships in school. They were also very impressed with the high
standard of behaviour and the level of excellence we uphold here. As a
school community, we know this and we embrace this but every now
and then it is reassuring to have experienced professional comment on
this. Well done to all of the children, staff, governors and parents for
building and sustaining such a strong community here at Leavening.

As we head into another weekend, I would like to wish you a bright and
restful time. Next week we will enter week 4 of this half term...

All my very best wishes 

Sian Mitchell
Headteacher



SCHOOL REMINDERS

Piglets Trip: 21/03/25. 
Please ensure you have made payment for your child/ren via ParentPay.

 Note- We will not be doing anything for Comic Relief this year as it falls on the same day as the trip.

Peat Rigg information session: 18/03/25 | 3.20pm
Please use this link to sign up- if you wish to attend https://forms.gle/KRVvZpKKbJNMD7QH6

Parent/Teacher Consultations: W/C 24/03/25
Please contact the office if you have not already made an appointment for your child/ren

FOLS Easter movie night: 26/03/25 | 3.15pm-5pm.
We are very excited to let you know about the upcoming FoLS Easter Movie Afternoon.

Children in Conkers and Oak Trees class are warmly invited to this event. The cost is £5 per child, which will include
a drink and a snack. 

The film choices will be: 
Peter Rabbit 2: The Runaway (PG) or Willy Wonka & the Chocolate Factory (U).

Payment will be available via ParentPay soon. Once you have paid, you MUST use the link below to give consent and
to select the film choice for your child: https://forms.gle/gCvuS6D8uxV7FFfn7

Springtime concert: 28/3/25
All welcome. 9.30am start. Refreshments available from drop off. Duration approx 70mins

FOLS Chocolate Bingo event: 03/04/25 | 5.30pm to 6.30pm
Tickets for this fun event will be on sale from the office very soon - watch this space!

Adult tickets: £5/each | Child tickets: £3/each.
This entertaining evening will take place in the school hall. We encourage parents to bring their own snacks/nibbles

for their table. We will be having a 'donation bar' with various refreshments on offer, in return for a donation
towards FoLS.

Can we please remind parents to bring in a chocolate donation (which will be the prizes for this event) in exchange
for the non uniform day on the same day (3rd April).  Prizes should be brought in on the day. Please support the

school with this event if you can. It has proven to be very successful and entertaining every year! 🙂

A reminder that jewellery should NOT be worn. On PE days-earrings should be removed for school
Oak Trees: PE-Outdoors on Friday afternoons. Forest School-Wednesday afternoons 

Conkers: PE-Wednesdays. Forest School-Tuesday afternoons 
Children should come to school in their PE kit on their day. Forest School kit should be brought in a bag.

Please ensure water bottles are brought to school every day

Thanks for your support.

Our Safeguarding Team at Leavening CP School: 
Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Mitchell 

Our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Bennett | Our Safeguarding Governor is: Mrs Isaacs

Important notice regarding parking outside school-
Drivers MUST leave space for 3 taxis at the start of school and after school.

Taxis take priority at these times. Thanks for your understanding.

https://forms.gle/KRVvZpKKbJNMD7QH6
https://forms.gle/gCvuS6D8uxV7FFfn7


Recent Highlights from Acorns

Recent Highlights from Conkers

In Conkers class this week,
the children practised their
careful cutting techniques
in 'Design and Technology'

lessons by preparing a
delicious fruit salad. 

After learning about fruit
seasonality, the children

carefully prepared different
fruits to combine and then

sampled their delicious
dish. Yum!

As spring is trying to make an entrance, Acorns nursery have been busy
prepping the outside ready for planting as well as watching potatoes

inside start to chit before we plant them in our garden. The constant rain
and sunshine has been great fun as the children are always searching the

skies for rainbows when we are inside and outside. 

Last week, the children welcomed Ed Rowett from Trinity Church, York into school. To support our
topic of Christianity and 'sacred books', Ed talked to the children about the Bible and its

importance as a sacred text. The children listened impeccably and came up with some fantastic,
informed questions for Ed. A huge thank you to Ed for his time; visits such as these really enhance

and support our curriculum and the children benefit greatly!



On Thursday 6th March, children across the whole of school and nursery enjoyed celebrating
World Book Day. They were invited to come to school in pyjamas or non-uniform.

There were various special events planned throughout the day; including an assembly from our
very own parent and local author Neil Clark, as well as a visit and fun-filled afternoon from one of

our Governors, Jan Lomas. It was a very enjoyable and informative day for all. 
Many thanks to Neil and Jan (and, of course, not forgetting Mrs Raines - the bee!)  

World Book Day Highlights



 There are places at Ampleforth College in their Junior House for
Year 7 entry in September 2025. They would be delighted to speak

with any of our parents for whom this might be a consideration.
 

Here are some short videos about Ampleforth college which may be
of interest to families; thinking ahead to next year.

https://sites.google.com/view/know-more-ampleforth-college/home

https://sites.google.com/view/know-more-ampleforth-college/home
https://sites.google.com/view/know-more-ampleforth-college/home


A l l  f a m i l i e s  w h o s e  c h i l d r e n  r e c e i v e  b e n e f i t s - r e l a t e d  f r e e  s c h o o l  m e a l s
h a v e  b e e n  i s s u e d  v o u c h e r s  t o  a c c e s s  f r e e  p l a c e s  o n  F E A S T  a c t i v i t i e s  t h i s
E a s t e r .  Y o u  s h o u l d  h a v e  r e c e i v e d  t h i s  v i a  e m a i l  o r  t e x t ,  f r o m  a  p l a t f o r m

c a l l e d  H o l i d a y  A c t i v i t i e s .  F o l l o w  t h e  l i n k  i n  y o u r  e m a i l / t e x t  t o  r e d e e m  y o u r
v o u c h e r  a n d  b o o k  y o u r  c h i l d ’ s  p l a c e  o n  s o m e  o f  t h e  f a n t a s t i c  a c t i v i t i e s  o n

o f f e r  i n  o u r  a r e a .
  

T o  l e a r n  m o r e  a b o u t  F E A S T ,  a n d  f o r  i n f o r m a t i o n  o n  a c t i v i t i e s ,  e l i g i b i l i t y ,
p a i d - f o r  p l a c e s  a n d  h o w  t o  m a n a g e  y o u r  b o o k i n g s ,  v i s i t  t h e  w e b s i t e .

https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQoemwARjf2JVaIJn2uy330MiS0iqy643bQ30TXCz1Cw_iIpOiSUgMTlmBSUXo7w









